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NEWSLETTER 22nd March 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Diary Dates 
 
Tuesday 26th February- Classes 6,7 & 8 trips to 
West Hampstead Fire Station 
 
Thursday 4th April- End of Term.  Full day classes 
finish at 12.00.  Half day classes finish at the usual 
times. 
 
Trevor Roberts Change to Admissions Process 
 
I received news today, from Trevor Roberts, that 
the school is making some changes to their 
process and policy in terms of admissions. The 
changes will not impact children born in 2015 
but if your child was born in 2016, there will now 
be two sets of assessments in February/March 
(for older children) and then later in the year in 
September/October (for younger children.)  I 
have further details for any parents should you 
be considering Trevor Roberts as a future school. 
 
 
 
Class 8 News 
 
Class 8 have been world travellers and explored 
their new topic ‘around the world’. We have 
been making passports, pictures of famous 
landmarks and learning about different habitats, 
we even know a song about continents. The 
next continent the children will be learning 

Stop and Drop Volunteers for next week  
 
Next week the rota is as follows: 
 

Date  First Name Last Name 

25/03/2019 Francisco Pereira Benzinho 

25/03/2019 Gabriel Fafalios 

26/03/2019 Habib Ur Rehman 

26/03/2019 Harry Hammond 

27/03/2019 Harry Telford 

27/03/2019 Kasra & Koosha Eftekhari 

28/03/2019 Kiara Hirdaramani 

28/03/2019 Leila Larizadeh 

29/03/2019 Leonardo Cora 

29/03/2019 Liora Trup 

 
As we only have two parents on each day, if 
you are unable to cover your slot, please 
kindly arrange with another parent to swap.  
Please can I remind parents once again, to not 
park in the stop and drop coned off area. 
 
 
Usborne Books 
 
I hope the children enjoy sharing their new 
books with you over the weekend, that were 
ordered at the book fair.  We are looking 
forward to sharing the new books we now 
have for School, including some additions to 
our reading scheme. 
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Proprietor 
Mr B. Berkery 

about Antarctica. They are very excited about 
this. 
 
We decided to construct our own versions of 
iconic landmarks using modelling straws and 
matchsticks. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I wish everyone a lovely weekend. 

 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 
Mrs Sylvester 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


